Directive #2 O& A's from MOH

Dear Manager,

As a follow-up to the email sent to the membership last Thursday regarding the revision of
Directive #2 for Health Care Providers stating that all non-urgent/non-emergent procedures
should be ceased.

The MOH has since developed this Q & A document to answer questions about these recent
directive changes.

Registrants are reminded that the College’s guidance about practising in the Context of COVID-
19 and its guidance regarding the use of PPE, for example, are still to be followed. You can find
the College’s guidance regarding COVID-19 here and COVID-19 FAQs for Practitioners.

Sincerely,
The College of Chiropodists of Ontario

180 Dundas St. West, Suite 1901

Toronto, ON M5G 178
College of Chiropodists of Ontario T:416.542.1333 F:416.542.1666
Toll-Free: 1.877.232.7653. www.coco00.0n.ca


https://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/docs/directives/RHPA_professionals.pdf
https://www.cocoo.on.ca/pdf/Email/Apr/2021-Apr-23_Directive2_QA.pdf
https://cocoo.on.ca/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/
https://cocoo.on.ca/covid-19-faqs/

